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Web Pages of Interest ... 
Frank Brehm' WP Page http://wprr.railfan.net/ 

WPRRHS I Mike Mucklin http://members.aol.com!wprrhs/ 
PRRM I Samuel Herschbein http://www.oz.net/-samhlfrrs/ 

I l!. I 

, -) ...... . ,.:! 
.-" '~ 

, . 
SN Page I Garth Groff http://poe.acc.virginia.edu/-ggg9y/home.html 

CZ Virtual Museum I Alan Radecki hUp:/Icalzephyr.railfan.net/ 
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WP Virtual Museum I Alan Radecki http://members .aol.com!wpwobbly/wpstuff/wpmuseum.htm 

CZ Home Page I John Wilson http://www.mindspring.com!-calzephyr/czhome.htm 

Prez' 
Notes ... 

Well, here it is the middle of July, the annual 
meeting is passed, the new Board of Directors 
has been put into office and Corporation Officers 
have been chosen. They are as follows: 

President Skip Englert 
First Vice President Hank Stiles 
Secretary Tom Mueller 
Treasurer Gordon Wollesen 
The rest of the board members are: 
Executive Director Norman Holmes 
Contracts Officer Doug Morgan 
Director Tom Graham 
Director Marty Anderson 
Director Vic Neves 
Director Wayne Monger 

See the inside front page of The Train Sheet for 
their specific duties and assignments. All of the 
board members are wearing more than one hat, 
so to speak. We need people that have expertise 
in various fields to step forward and volunteer to 
share the load. You do not have to live in the 
museum area. One committee head lives in the 
southern California area, others live in the bay 

area, SOME members of different committees live out 
of state and keep in touch bye-mail. If you would like to 
help, contact anyone on the board and we will be more 
than glad to add you to our list of helpers. 
The year ahead is going to be very exciting for the 

museum and its members. We have some good plans 
which we hope to enact that will improve the grounds, 
the facilities for the members coming to the museum to 
work, and for the visitors so they can enjoy what we 
have to offer. It will take a lot of work and soooo-we 
need all the help we can get. Come spend a weekend 
with us and I will assure you that we will have 
something for you to do; we all have to pitch in and help 
make these improvements, or we will have to hire to 
have it done. Where will the money come from? The 
few of us that live in the area cannot do it all, we need 
your help to accomplish what we have in mind. It is five 
weeks until Railroad Days (Aug22-23), the biggest and 
busiest day on our calendar, and we need to get busy and 
prepare for it. Lots of things will be happening both here 
at the museum and up town, and at the City Park, so 
come on up and join the fun and help us get ready. 

Your Board of Directors would like your input as to 
what you would like this Museum to become. A place 
where you can bring your family and friends and be 
proud of what we have to offer them. We are looking 
forward to seeing you and working with you in the year 
ahead. 

- Skip Englert 
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